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"You are my Son, the beloved, my favour rests on you."
Those wonderful words, spoken to Jesus on the occasion
of his Baptism in the Jordan, are spoken to each one of us
because of our baptism into him. Just listen to God speak
those words from his heart into your heart now: "you are
my daughter, my son, the beloved, my favour rests on
you." Our major task is to live out that love of God in our
vocation. For you as a couple committed in love, make
your life together full of the joy of God's love. Single
people, religious, priests, live out the same vocation of
love in different ways but for the same purpose, to fill the
world with the presence and the love of God. As a
community of faith, the parish is a gathering of all these
vocations so that, working with one another, we can
radiate that same love to all those around us.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Collections - 4/1: Wkly/Mthly: £1781.03;
B/Fund: £66.05. Christmas collection: £32.

Thank you for your generosity.

Masses during the Week
Monday - Thursday: 9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm 
Saturday: 10am; Vigil Mass: 7.30pm

Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am
Anniversary Masses this Week

Wednesday 14th at 9.00am for Willie John McCann, RIP
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The Baptism of the Lord

The Children's Liturgy continues at the
11.00am Mass for P.1 to P.4 children. 
The quiet room will be reserved for the

children’s liturgy. 

Sick & Housebound - The sick and
housebound will be visited on Monday
and Wednesday at the usual times.

The St Vincent de Paul Society thank
you for your generous donations of
£1162.00 to their Christmas Appeal.

Couples preparing to Celebrate Marriage in N. Ireland
are asked to note that the period of notice for marriage,
which is required by civil law, is increasing from a
minimum of 14 days to a minimum of 28
days, with effect from 2nd March 2015. 

Therefore, couples must give at least 28
days notice of marriage to the civil
Registrar local to the place where
marriage is to be celebrated. Please note that this is the
legal minimum, but longer periods of notification are
recommended by the General Register Office.



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

PRAYER FOCUS -  THE BAPTISM OF JESUS
Keep us faithful to our calling.

As a Christian what do you understand this to mean?
Think about and pray for your Godparents this week. 

If you are a Godparent, contact your Godchild
this week and tell her/him of your love.

Yoga Classes starting Thursday 15th Jan in the Cultural
& Heritage Centre, Gulladuff. Spaces limited. Beginners
welcome. For more info contact Aileen: 07805166750.

ST. Mary's PS Greenlough
All Applications for Admission of new pupils to Year 1 in

September 2015 should be returned to the school 
by 12 noon on Wednesday 14th January 2015. 

BANNVALLEY COMMUNITY GROUP - CLADY HALL

Over 50’s Keep Fit recommences on Wednesday 21st
January from 7-8pm, Male & Female welcome.
New Class: Circuits for over 25’s, male & female welcome
begins Wednesday 21st January 8-9pm. 

Contact Joe Clarke: 07746154546 for more details.
BANN VALLEY COMMUNITY GROUP MEETING
Tuesday 13th January -7.30pm - Oliver Plunkett Hall.

Parish Newsletter Deadline: Wednesday 1.00pm.

St. Oliver Plunkett Greenlough GAC 
The Club will hold their Annual Presentation Night for the
2014 season on Saturday 17th January in the Club
Function Room. Tickets £10 available from Noel Henry &
Ryan Tohill (tickets must be purchased to confirm food
order). Food served from 8.30pm sharp. Music to late.
Everyone welcome.

If anyone is interested 
in assisting with our underage teams this year contact

club secretary Sean Mullan 07798505527.

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:
Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:
9.00am & 11am
Holydays:
Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
Weekdays:
Monday to
Thursday: 9am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday:10am
First Fridays:
8am & 7.30pm

CONFESSIONS:
Saturdays:

After Vigil Mass 
Eves of

Holydays &
First Fridays:
After evening

Mass

TELEPHONE NOS: 
Fr Oliver Crilly:
2582 1190
Parish Office:
2582 1190
St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:
2582 1370

Website: www.greenlough.com

The Camogie Club in association with Northern Regional
College will be running 2 new classes in the Pavilion for the
new year. 
CANDLE MAKING - 20th January

for 5 weeks from 7pm-9pm

HEALTHY EATING - 26th January
for 8 weeks from 7pm-9pm. 

Both classes are free of charge and enrolment is first come
first served basis. Contact Maria Henry: 2582 1569 or
Emily Mullan: 07761968810

Thanks to all who supported the Christmas Hamper this
year. Winners: Marie Toner & Margaret Convery.

The next Quiz will be Friday 30th January at 8.30pm.

Logan/McCloskey School of Music & Dance
Irish dancing classes available in Bannvalley
Community hall Clady every Tuesday 6-7
pm. New members welcome.

Roisin Mc Closkey has some new spaces available  for
flute/harp/tin whistle tuition.

Enquiries: Anne Marie Logan Mc Closkey 07595279093

Anyone interested in entering Ballymena Music Festival?
Traditional Music section is on 21st February - entries are
online only at www.ballymenafestival.org -  closing date -
16th January. Contact Anne Marie, 07595279093.

Flower Arranging - We propose to begin
Flower arranging classes on Wednesday
nights commencing the end of January
(date & time TBC). The classes, tutored by
the renowned James Burnside will run for
8 weeks and will be held in Mayogall
Hall. Places limited to 20 people. If interested tel: Mary
Halferty 07876040257 or Nuala Henry 07891719712.


